
 

Office News: Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we are heading toward spring and warmer weather, 

the outdoor activities are being resumed so please 

make sure your child’s fully prepared for playtime 

outside.  

Caterpillar Room News: This month we are going to 

talk about all kinds of animals specially those in the zoo. St. 

Patrick’s Day, Spring, and Easter are other topics of this 

month. practice colours and have fun with them.  

Butterfly Room News: This month, our focus will be on 

various animals, particularly those found in zoos. Additionally, 

we'll delve into discussions about St. Patrick's Day, Spring, 

and Easter. Let's also engage in activities that involve 

practicing colours and enjoying them to the fullest. 

Ladybug Room News: Throughout this month, our 

discussions will revolve around St. Patrick's Day, Spring, and 

Easter. We'll enjoy conversing and engaging in activities that explore the 

concepts of "big" and "little." 

Bunny Room News: To celebrate Dr. Seuss’s 120th 

birthday, we are going to be having a few book reading 

sessions on March. We will be talking about St. Patrick’s 

Day and its origin as well spring and easter. 

Dinosaur Room News: Starting on Monday March 4th, 

we are going to spend few minutes each day reading and 

talking about Dr. Seuss’s books. These reading will be going 

on for a whole week. St. Patrick’s Day is another interesting 

topic that will be discussed long with spring and easter this 

month.
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